
Hello, all concerned,

Yes, I am interested in staying on as a member of the  OPPOA ACC.
My name is Paul Durant. I have lived in Olde Point since 2004. My company Archill Builders built 
7 custom homes in Olde Point its first home in 1994. I have been on the ACC board since 2014.  I 
have been in the construction industry since 1983. I have been a North Carolina License General 
Contractor since 1993. I am concerned with protecting the integrity of our neighborhood. I believe 
my background in the construction industry gives me a unique perspective on understanding the 
specific challenges and decisions that need to be dealt with by the ACC. I am willing to continue to 
volunteer my time to protect the integrity and the value of our neighborhood properties. Thank you 
for considering this offer.

Sincerely, 

Paul Durant 
180 Olde Point Rd


